
                                                                                           
Residential Toilet Rebate Program 

Only For Homes Built in 1993 Or Earlier 

 
The biggest water user in the home is the toilet.  Newnan Utilities is offering customers an incentive to conserve 

water within their home.  Since 1992, U.S law has mandated that new toilets sold in the United States be low-flow 

or low-flush.  Customers shall be eligible to receive a rebate on their utility bill for each toilet they replace that 

meets the following criteria. 

1. The new toilet shall be installed in a residential home built in 1993 or earlier and replacing an older toilet 

using 3.5 gallons per flush (gpf) or greater.  

2. There is a limit of three (3) toilet rebates per property (including previous owners). 

3. The new toilet installed shall be an Ultra High Efficient Toilet (UHET) using 1.1 gpf or less, which have 

earned the Water Sense Label.   

4. The customer applying for the rebate shall be the owner of the residence. 

5. The customer applying for the rebate shall be a current customer of Newnan Utilities. 

6. The customer applying for the rebate must be current on their utility bill. 

7. The application is available on our website, www.newnanutilities.org, and at the 70 Sewell Rd office.  

8. The customer shall include a receipt of purchase for the new toilet(s) with the application.   

9. It is the customer’s responsibility to have the toilet installed, not Newnan Utilities. 

10. The customer shall agree to allow Newnan Utilities Employees to enter residence to confirm toilet(s) 

installation. 

Toilet Rebate Policy: 

By submittal hereof, customer acknowledges that the rebate is a one-time rebate to be received only if the customer 

has met the above requirements and purchased eligible toilets. Customer also acknowledges that the credit of 

$100.00 is only available for WaterSense Label Ultra High Efficient Toilets (UHET) using 1.1 gpf or less.  The 

rebate will be credited to the account number listed below within 3 months.  Customer further acknowledges that the 

rebate program is subject to available funds and may be cancelled at any time without notice.   

_________________________________________________________    ______________________________ 

Applicant’s Signature                                                                                    Date  

 

 

 

 

Customer Information  

submit filled out rebate application and receipt of purchase for new toilet(s)   

Date :  ________________                              Account #:  _____________________________ 

Name: _______________________________            Address: _______________________________________ 

Do you own the residence where the replacement toilet is to be installed?   Yes   /    No 

Was your home built in 1993 or earlier?    Yes   /   No 

Is the new toilet(s) installed replacing an older toilet(s) using 3.5 gallons per flush (gpf) or greater?    Yes   /   No 

Is the new toilet(s) Ulta High Efficient Toilet (UHET) using 1.1 gpf or less?    Yes  /   No 

Have you participated in this program with Newnan Utilities before?    Yes    /    No 

Email Address   ____________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number   _________________________________________________________________ 

Number of toilets to inspect.  ___________ 

 

http://www.newnanutilities.org/

